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Thank you for supporting the event – the number & quality of entries is remarkable and the highest ever! 

Attached is the status of entries.  This is a preliminary indication only and some adjustments may be 
necessary if we discover problems such as: a horse in the wrong competition, missing entries or if we 
are unable to resolve or verify some performances etc.   

If your horse’s name is missing or is noted as pending the reason could be that the horse has no 
performance at the level entered; the results submitted were below the required performance 
standard, results were not within the qualifying period, results could not be verified, or results are 
pending.   

If you have results pending the responsibility lies with the competitor to notify us results with a link to 
the results as soon as possible after the competition. We will consider results up to the 2 April. 

In fairness to all, some riders with results pending may not get a ride. We have taken as many horses 
as possible at each level but due to arena time available and other constraints there is a limit to the 
number of horses that we can accept. We will do our best not to disappoint. Competitors that are still 
to obtain a qualifying score will be placed on a reserve list and moved into the competition when a 
place becomes available.  

CDI/CPEDI Competitions: There are a lot of entries that are missing FEI registration numbers for both 
horses and riders and some horses need either an FEI or EA Passport.   If you have not started the 
process of applying for these documents, don’t delay as it can take some time to get all in order. We 
can’t enter horses into the FEI entry system without all required documentation. Please contact us if 
you need help in this area. Please let us know when you receive FEI registration numbers for horses 
and riders so we can update the system. 

A new event will be set up on Nominate for those wishing to add shavings or stable/camping days. 
No new bookings will be taken for Tack rooms as demand for stables is high. The link will be placed 
on competitor page of the website. We will have quite a few riders on waiting list for cabins.  We will 
post a preliminary list on the website soon.   

Regular newsletters will be sent to you to keep you posted but please check the website regularly for 
updates.   

Lastly, your patience in navigating the new entry system is appreciated. It will be much easier the 
next time around. 

Thank you, 

Sydney CDI Organising Team. 

Enquiries: Toni Venhaus 0418 686 781 email: toni.venhaus@bigpond.com   
or Cathie Drury Klein  0417 224 432  e-mail: cathiedk@bigpond.com  

www.sydneycdi.com 
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